SAND LAKE COMMUNITY COUNCIL
AGENDA
NOVEMBER 8, 2004 MONDAY NIGHT 7:00PM
SAND LAKE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL LIBRARY

INTRODUCTION

MINUTES/TREASURERS REPORT APPROVED
ASSEMBLY

LEGISLATORS

FCC UPDATE

COMMITTEE REPORTS 5 MINUTES PLEASE
STRAWBERRY ROAD

SAAC

NOMINATIONS FOR NEXT YEARS OFFICERS: 5 MINUTES ALL POSITIONS OPEN
THE EXECUTIVE BOARD SERVING NOW DESIRES TO SERVE AGAIN:
PRESIDENT, 2 VICE CHAIRS,SECRETARY, TREASURER, MUNICIPAL LIASON
GAIL HEINEMAN WILL BE STAYING ON WITH THE COUNCIL AS OUR COMPUTER
TECH. THANKYOU GAIL!

ELECTIONS IN DECEMBER AT BEGINNING OF MEETING.( Just when you thought
elections were over!)

7:40pm presentation from Parks and Rec regarding Kincaid Park ( re-organizing bringing
the muni to us at Kincaid)

7:55PM PRESENTATION FROM AIRPORT ON THE NEW CONSTRUCTION OF THE
SOUTH PARK TAXIWAY

8:20PM AWWU PRESENTATION REGARDING A STUDY PROJECT IN OUR AREA.
(THIS WILL HAVE NOTHING TO DO WITH THE GRAVEL PITS.) Mrs. Piper

8:45 JIM LAMSON WITH THE MUNICIPALITY WILL BE SHARING THE CAPITAL LIST
PROJECTS IN OUR AREA!!

OLD BUSINESS: DISCUSSION ON THE LAND SALE REGARDING THE GRAVEL
PITS

DISCUSSION ON MOVING OUR MEETINGS TO CALVARY CHURCH

Thank you to ACS Alaska for generously offering to provide the Sand Lake Community
Council a free email address. ACS is now in the process of setting it up.

At present our volunteer web person must use five different Hotmail and Yahoo email
accounts to distribute our news alerts, because the large number of SLCC subscribers
exceeds the spam limits on Hotmail and Yahoo.

Mary Magdalene Home Alaska (MMHA)
8th Annual Holiday Tea and Auction
Saturday, November 6th, 2004; 3-6 PM
Change Point Church (on Lake Otis)

Anyone wishing to volunteer on the Large Domestic Animal Draft Ordinance please call
Mr. Weaver @ 343-7942




Parks and Rec Fun Day @ Kincaid Chalet Nov. 6, 12-4pm. Celebrating their Southwest
Park District! Please join in the fun! Lots to do for the family!

Please come and hear what is happening in our community.
We had the professors of UAA come out and share their research on the gravel pits.
We will hear from the SAAC committee on their latest update of information.

We have had a survey sent out by the mayor asking how neighbors felt about the
construction plan regarding Strawberry Road from CRW.

The Strawberry Road committee took it upon themselves to send out flyers to the
community showing the "alternate plan". We hope to have word from the committee on
the mayors survey and their survey.

A big congratulations to the neighbors fighting the cell tower issue...they won!

Happy Thanksgiving!
Sherri Jackson, President 223-0684 jacksonsherri@hotmail.com

sandlakecc@hotmail.com
Rod Pfleiger & Steve Gervel Vice Chairs

Mike Cimino Secretary

Paul Jendryk Treasurer

Andrew Halcro Municipal Liaison
Gail Heineman Our computer tech!

If you want your agenda sent by email please call 277-1977 and ask for the change!
Thank you!
Happy Thanksgiving!

Check out Election 2004 for up-to-date election news, plus voter tools and more!
http://special.msn.com/msn/election2004.armx




